
U. S. WORKS PROGRESS ADMINISTRATION
FOR THE CITY OF NEW YORK

70 COLUMBUS AVE., NEW YORK, N. Y.

January 26, 1959

Mr. Marriner S. Eckles, Chairman
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C,

Dear Mr. Eckles:

I wonder if it would be possible for
me to obtain two copies of your radio speech of
Monday, January 25, 1958.

Very truly youra

M* L. Joslin
Director of Gaining
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